
Hello Everyone 

 

Welcome to our CGRA-dedicated site which finally has us in the 21
st

 Century.  I have to say that I am 

really excited about this. 

As we have mentioned before, the newsletter has become cumbersome and unwieldy and rather 

limited, given what modern technology offers, especially as a learning aid. 

So, this site now replaces what has been our newsletter. I appreciate that a handful of members 

won’t have access to this but we will do our best to snail mail what we can to them from time to 

time. 

Given the ease with which this can be used, I anticipate that there will be something new on the site 

every week, so you should be checking it on a weekly basis. 

We will also be posting appointments on the site together with various videos relating to the rules 

and rulings – which are enormously interesting and helpful. 

I should warn you that Anthony and Kerry will be posting their form of humour as well although it 

will have to pass the censorship test!! 

Finally, I have to thank Grant, Rachel and Mike at CGI for assisting with this. 

Kind regards 

May all your relief be free (as opposed to spending a penny!). 

Markham 


